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It has been great to welcome all the children back to school after the Easter break.
They have all settled quickly back into the routines of school. Further to my earlier
letter regarding staffing, over the holiday period, Mrs Beech no longer has the need
for some time away this term and so we are delighted that she will remain in Owls
class for the summer term. I am sure you will all agree this is great news!

We are currently updating the diary and so next week will be able to share all of the
events and activities for the summer term and the important dates for these. Please
watch out for these next week. 

Thank-you to all families who attended the Easter Service, it was lovely to see so
many in church and a special thank-you to Rev Irene and Mrs Redfern for all their
support with this special event.
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MESSAGE FROM MRS CAIRNS - EXECUTIVE
HEADTEACHER

To read the online safety newsletter for
April 2024, please click here.

ONLINE SAFETY NEWSLETTER

Our PTFA have arranged a Bags2School fundraiser for the summer term - this time
taking place on Friday 10th May! Please bring any bagged donations to the
community centre car park the morning of. Donations can include: Clothes, Paired
shoes, Handbags, Hats, Bags, Scarves and ties, Bras, Jewellery, Socks, Belts, Soft toys,
Household linen, Household curtains, Household towels, Household bedding.

BAGS2SCHOOL REMINDER

https://www.hutchinson.school/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Online-Safety-Newsletter-April-2024_PDF_Hutchinson.pdf
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The children at Hutchinson Memorial School would like to invite a member of their
family to join them for our special St George’s Day lunch on Tuesday 23rd April! An
order form will be sent home with the children today which needs to be returned to
school no later than next Tuesday 16th April so that Mrs Keeling can submit her
food order. Tickets are available on School Money to purchase for £4.00. Please
ensure that you purchase only 1 ticket per family. Once we have received your
completed order form and payment you will then be informed of your sitting time.

ST GEORGE’S DAY FAMILY LUNCH

MENU:



Thank you to those of you who have sent in their entries to our reading
competition so far! We’ve decided to slightly extend the deadline, so if you’re out
and about this weekend, snap a picture and send it in to us! All you need to do to is
take a photo of your child reading in an unusual or adventurous place! Send your
photo to the school office email along with a sentence or two to say what book
you’ve been reading and where your photo was taken. There will be a prize on offer
for the winner!

EASTER BREAK READING COMPETITION!

Entries to the competition will close next Wednesday
17th April, with the winner being announced next Friday! 

We would like to remind all parents and carers that one of our children attending
nursery is currently receiving medical treatment for cancer which puts them at risk
if they are exposed to measles, chickenpox and shingles. Please let us know
immediately if your child is suspected of having any of these. 

It is also important that you let us know if there is shingles in your household. 

Your child is not at any risk whatsoever from this situation. However the health and
wellbeing of this child who is at risk, does depend on the co-operation of all the
parents and we hope you can help. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PARENTS & CARERS
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This year we will be taking part in ‘Football Shirt Friday’,
where we will be inviting the children to come into school
wearing their favourite football shirt and bring along a £1
donation for the Bobby Moore Fund, which supports and
funds life-saving bowel cancer research. You can find out
more about this fundraiser here.

FOOTBALL SHIRT FRIDAY - 26TH APRIL

https://www.cancerresearchuk.org/get-involved/bobby-moore-fund/football-shirt-friday


Star of the Week!
Ethan

Awarded for his calm and mature attitude to learning.

Matilda
Awarded for having a great attitude towards her

learning!

Alice
Awarded for her great cross country run!

Writer of the Week
Finn

For writing some fantastic command sentences.

Scarlett
For using some great adjectives to describe the Yeti!

Harry E
For using conjunctions in his writing.
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Friday 12th April
Laches Wood Final Payment due

Monday 15th April
Bringing Books to Life Workshop (Rescheduled)

Tuesday 16th April
Primary National Offer Day
Laches Wood Parent Information Evening - 5.30pm

Tuesday 23rd April
St George’s Day Family Lunch!

Friday 26th April
Football Shirt Friday 

Wednesday 1st May - Friday 3rd May
Badgers Residential to Laches Wood!

Friday 10th May
Bags2School - Donate your old clothes and raise money for our school!

*More dates to follow next term*

Upcoming Dates
for the Diary:

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM & FACEBOOK!

@hutchinsonmemorial_schoolHutchinson Memorial
C.E. First School

It’s a great way to share with you snippets of school life and celebrate some of the
amazing work and achievements of our school.
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Hunt4Sport Summer
Term Sports Clubs:
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Other notices:
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